Free Translation

AUTONOMOUS PORT OF ABIDJAN
GENERAL MANAGER
Abidjan, on August 12" 2014

O/ref: 265/DGPAA/DOMS/DS/SS/TFC

CIRCULAR TO SHIP OWNERS, SHIP AGENT AND SHIP INSURER

Subject: Entry suspension of vessels coming from countries affected by Ebola Fever

Pursuant to the measures announced by the Government on Sunday 10th of August 2014, the entry
to the Port of Abidjan of any vessel coming from a country affected by the Ebola fever is suspended
until further notice.

Additionally, any sick person on board a vessel having symptoms similar to the ones of the Ebola
Fever needs to be brought to the knowledge of the Port authority who will decide about the
opportunity or not to authorize the entry of the vessel regardless of her provenance.

The present circular is of full effect from the date of its signature.
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